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Hello Summit Families:  

I am sorry to send so many emails.  As I learn and gather information, I want to share that 
information as timely as I can with our Summit family so that all of our students have consistent 
meals.  The following information was just sent to all superintendents in Wayne County.  Our 
High School isn't on the list yet.  Hopefully it will be added soon.  Yes, tomorrow we are still 
providing meals at bus hubs that were in my email this morning as well as the high school and 
Summit Academy in Flat Rock from 11-12.  I also shared this morning that you could go to other 
districts that may be closer to your home to pick up lunches and breakfasts.  Following is that 
information. 

Below is a link to a website listing all of the School Feeding Sites that we are aware of.  It is not complete 
since all the addresses are not yet linked to mapping but we will continue to update it and add to 
it.  Please feel fee to link it to your website and distribute to others. 
https://www.resa.net/community/feeding 
  
Warmest regards, Leann 
Leann Hedke 
Superintendent 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zfx3-HZ5fZX8bY6tkRHjyQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRgUmKxP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucmVzYS5uZXQvY29tbXVuaXR5L2ZlZWRpbmdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAMS9xXpUYBcVSGWxoZWRrZUBzdW1taXQtYWNhZGVteS5jb21YBAAAAAE%7E

